
 

Newsletter 

Friday, 3rd March 

Parental/Carer Consultations  
As a reminder, our Reception to Y6 evenings are this coming Monday and Wednesday (the 6th 

and 8th of March).  

Booking for our Nursery time slots for Wednesday 15th to Friday 17th of March is now live on 

Teachers2Parents. 

 If you experience any technical difficulties please bear with it, this could be due to the volume 

of users. Nursery meetings will take place in the Heron Room.  

 

 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 2023  

We would, again, like to remind you of our 

arrangements for the summer half-term holiday of 

2023. We have, as we did during previous years, 

organised all five of our PD days into one week - this 

time for the first week of June 2023, which is the first 

week of the last half-term of this academic year. This 

week follows on from the official half-term holiday 

(Whit Week).  

This means that instead of school being closed for just 

one week, it will be closed for two weeks. As a result, 

school will close at home time on Friday 26th May 2023 

and will re-open on Monday 12th June 2023, giving just 

over two weeks off. If you have considered family 

holidays, this fortnight provides a great opportunity 

without your child taking time away from school. 

Summer Half-Term Holiday 2024 

We can now confirm that we will be doing the same with 

our five PD Days for the summer half-term of 2024. 

Therefore, school will again be closed for two weeks. As 

a result, school will close at home time on Friday 24th 

May 2024 and will re-open on Monday 10th June 2024. 

You Said We Did 
As we have previously communicated, we value your feedback and we are constantly looking for ways to 
improve the provision we give your children. Please click on the link below to some of the initiatives we have 
put in place due to feedback we have received from parents. Thank you all once again for your support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/parent-information 
 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners. They have 

demonstrated ‘Resilience and Empathy’ and have 

also had 100% attendance this week! 

Attendance 

As previously messaged earlier this week, our winners for term 2A will receive their reward 

towards the end next week, due to this week being choc-a-block with wonderful World Book Day 

activities! 

Aspire2Be 

A number of our Year 6 children were invited to take part in an aspirations visit called 'My Green 
Future', at Teesworks Skills Academy in Middlesbrough. This was another successful aspirations 
event where the children had the opportunity to learn about green technologies and career 
pathways into this industry.   
 

It has been wonderful to see so many of our children thinking so maturely when considering what 
they would like to achieve in their lives. It is also brilliant to see such a wide range of aspirations 
from our Year 5 and Year 6 children who have entered the Puss in Boots competition.   
 

World Book Day (Week!) 

What an unbelievable and magical week it has been! Thanks to everyone for making the joy of 

reading for pleasure such a wonderful event. Once again, it has been great to see so many of you 

in, with us all sharing the experience together. Thank you for all of the fantastic creativity, both 

at home and school! Brilliant! 

 

Social Media Age Restrictions 

We are aware that there are issues outside of school, due to children accessing social media. Many social media 

platforms have age restrictions well above that of primary school pupils. WhatsApp for example is for 16 years 

of age plus. Please check out the eSafety page of our website for more information. 

eSafety (fensprimaryschool.co.uk) 

https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/parent-information
https://www.fensprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/esafety

